
From: Green, Stephanie
Sent: 5/2/2014 9:47:31 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: FPL Emergency Communications Plan

Meredith, still no luck with Florida Power. Can you assist at all? Thanks.

Stephanie Green, CPUC, Exec. Div, Utility Supplier Diversity, Business & Community Outreach Supervisor, 
stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov (O) 415-703-5245 (C )415-265-9757

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 10:35 AM 
To: Green, Stephanie
Subject: FPL Emergency Communications Plan

Stephanie,

Please contact Nancy Francis, FPL’s Sr. Director of External Communications for a copy of 
their emergency communications plan. Nancy’s number is 561-691-7703 and her email is 
nancy.francis@fpl.com. I left Nancy a message letting her know that you would be reaching 
out to her. Please let her know that Tim Fitzpatrick’s team at PG&E had spoken with FPL’s 
Community Engagement Director, Thomas Bean, and he suggested that you contact Nancy.

Please let me know if you have any issues with obtaining a copy.

Best regards,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0277259
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PG&E is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. , . ,
To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/

SB GT&S 0277260

http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/

